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Roger W. Stadler 
1122 Jackson Street  
St. Paul, MN 55117 
 
VIA EMAIL: pallydoll@yahoo.com 
 
 

Patrick Kelly 
Kelly & Lemmons PA 
2350 Wycliff Street 
Suite 200 
Saint Paul, MN 55114 
 
VIA EMAIL: pkelly@kellyandlemmons.com 
 

Re:  Appeal for property at 1122 Jackson Street 
 
Dear Mr. Stadler & Mr. Kelly: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 3, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended granting an extension to May 15, 2020 on removal of 
boiler and electric from the temporary greenhouse structure. Please note that the deadline of 
May 15, 2020 is also for the accessory structures and new garage construction.  
 
The above-referenced matter will be continued to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, May 19, 
2020 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 to determine if the nuisance conditions are abated. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
cc:   Code Enforcement Supervisors 

Richard Kedrowski 
Steve Ubl 
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Steve Magner 


